
 

 

August 7, 2020 
 
 
UPDATE 
 
 
To the individuals we support and their families,  
 
Throughout Ontario we have seen cautious and yet progressive reopening of services over the 
past month, as a result Bethesda is preparing to resume many of our services that previously 
have been modified or temporarily closed.  The following is an update by program.  Please 
bear in mind that we are making decisions in cooperation with the Niagara Public Health 
Department and the provincial government. 
 
CHILDREN’S PROGRAMS 
We are targeting late August to early September as a date to reopen services to children and 
their families. 
 
DAY ACTIVITIES 
We have begun the process of making the necessary changes to Day Activities with the 
anticipation of a late August to early September reopening. 
 
ADULT CLINICAL SERVICES 
We are currently preparing to offer face-to-face services on a case-by-case basis, implementing 
a gradual resumption process. 
 
ADMINISTRATION 
We will have our administrative staff begin to work out of our Schmon and Fly Road locations 
on a partial rotating basis, late August to early September. 
 
All of the above is subject to change as we ensure the health and safety of everyone involved.  
In addition, as we work cooperatively with government changes may occur. 
 
Thank you for your patience and understanding, if you have any questions, please let us know 
at questions@bethedaservices.com. 
 
Respectfully, 
 

 
 
Brian Davies 
Chief Executive Officer 
Bethesda 
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